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I disagree with this proposal.

It does not improve Australian's oral health in fact it make confusion for people
recognising which health practitioner to go to.
It also has high risk of the oral health therapist and hygienist to exceed their limits and
perform the task beyond their scope of practice. 

 I truly hope this proposal is not going to be approved. 
Regards 
Flora  Entezami 
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